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Wall, Treeva

From: Vedder, Ley <vedderl@ci.mount-dora.fl.us>

Sent: Wednesday, September 07, 2016 11:30 AM

To: Wall, Treeva

Subject: FW: Pot Hole

Attachments: Work Order Pot hole.pdf

Treeva, 

 

Below is the email I received when I got in from the holiday on September 6
th

.   

We did have one of our guys from public works get called out over the weekend to go fill it. 

I did a search of my phone records of the number you provided.  She called here at 4:08 on Friday the 26
th

.   

I asked Rose to check her records for that phone number and she didn’t see it.  But I do see a name on the work order of 

Jordan, not sure if that is the same person or not. 

Anyway, this is the information we have, don’t know if it is two separate callers or not. 

Ley 

 

 

From: Myers, Tammy  

Sent: Saturday, September 03, 2016 4:19 PM 

To: Vedder, Ley 

Subject: FW: Pot Hole 

 

Hi Ley, 

 

Can you please pass this along to be repaired again? 

 

Thanks so much. 

 

From: Martin, Summer  

Sent: Saturday, September 03, 2016 16:15 

To: Myers, Tammy 

Subject: Pot Hole 

 

Forgot to ask you earlier. Last week I asked for a message be relayed to get the pothole on Highland Street at Camp Ave 

fixed (Citizen drive up complaint). I was so happy to see that it was quickly done and they did a great job. Thanks. 

However, since the storm rolled through Friday, it washed all of their hard work away and it is now a little bigger I think. 

Can you please pass on another message that the first patch washed out and request it be filled again. It is a nasty bump 

and cars slam in it and I worry it is going to cause damage to a vehicle. 

 

Thanks so much 

Summer 
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